
Burton Bradstock Parish Council 

Meeting on 7 April 2021 

Bollards Outside the Toilet Block 

We have inspected the area outside the toilets.  We think that access wide enough for buggies to the 

“narrowed” road crossing just to the east of the toilets should be maintained.  However the bollards 

previously installed have suffered considerable damage, which we believe would be repeated if 

repaired/ replaced by similar items.  We think that the installation of sleepers with their narrowest 

dimension horizontal, fixed to the concrete surface by bolts, and with reflectors to warn vehicles and 

pedestrians would probably provide the lasting clear access looked for.   

 Similarly sleepers fixed on the parking area at right angles to the road on the western side of the 

toilets could be used to delineate the area that needs to be kept clear for access to the playing 

field.  We think that this should be accompanied by a sign on a post saying “No Parking Access 

Required at All Times” or similar.   

 If the Council agrees we shall pursue a specification and quotes for a future meeting.   

  

Councillors D Batten, G Moody and E Rees 
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